
Call  for  papers:  ‘Contractual
Issues  in  Private  International
Law’
Dear all,
We would like to inform you that an international conference on ‘Contractual
Issues in Private International Law’ is going to be held in Istanbul, Turkey on 11
October 2018 by Marmara University Faculty of Law.
The main goal of the conference is to study and discuss contractual matters in
international  legal  practice  within  the  context  of  private  international  law
discipline. In this regard, it is possible to submit papers regarding various issues
such  as  applicable  law  to  international  commercial  contracts,  jurisdiction
agreements,  international  commercial  arbitration,  contract-related  matters  in
international family law, contracts of carriage in private international law and
party autonomy in private international law.
We invite our colleagues wishing to present a paper in this conference to send
their  abstracts  to  our  email  address  pilcontracts2018@yahoo.com.  We kindly
request that the abstracts include the name of the study as well as the name, title,
workplace and contact information of the author and consist of 300 to 500 words.
Please note that the deadline for the submission of abstracts is 20 August 2018.
For  fur ther  in format ion ,  p lease  see  the  conference  webs i te :
http://etkinlik.marmara.edu.tr/en/contractsinpil
We are looking forward to hosting you in Istanbul.
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